
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                          October 8, 2013 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Elaine Rollins, Jeff Hanson, Tammy Miller, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance:  Rose Ruetten, Dan Ruetten, Sally Wheeler, Borden Buelow, Mae Buelow 
 
Public Input: Sally Wheeler was concerned about Pat Owens new septic system possibly being on her land and wanted to 
know who was responsible to make sure the property lines were accurate.  Ed explained it was up to the land owner to put 
accurate specs on the building the permits for the Board to review so if there were questions Sally and Pat would need to 
discuss and possibly have it surveyed to resolve.   
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the September meeting.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as being 
read.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Permits:  None.   
  
Old Business: Ed attended another Mauston Ambulance meeting but there was only a brief discussion about the 
paramedic proposal.  Ed invited the other members of the board to attend the next informational meeting. 
 
New Business:  Seven Mile Creek is asking if we would be willing to put a recycle bin in our Township for them and pay 
part of the recycling wages for the attendant and their share of the recycling bill.  The Town  Board is asking that someone 
from Seven Mile come to a meeting for further discussion.  The Board reviewed the Budget Report and proposed  some 
changes for the upcoming 2014 budget.  Changes will be made to the report and presented at a public hearing on 
November. 
   
Road Maintenance:  Mowing and ditching are going on right now.  Sand is to be delivered soon.  The old Peterbuilt 
truck will be put on Wisconsin Surplus Auction with a minimum bid on it of $10,000.  The John Deere tractor will also be 
put on this site.   
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented.  Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:43 P.M. was made by Cory Wohlrab.  Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


